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MEMORANDUM #24-40 
 

 

 

DATE: April 15, 2024        

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 

  

VIA:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

  Nathaniel J. Watson, Utilities Field Operations Superintendent 

 

FROM: Bobby Clayton, Wastewater Pumping Manager 

               

SUBJECT:  RFPE-0424 Lift Station Rehabilitation and Repairs Services Ordinance 

 
Request for proposal RFPE-0424 was issued to establish an as-needed lift station 
rehabilitation contract with Trio Development Corporation. This contract is designed to 
provide comprehensive wastewater lift station rehabilitation and repair services and 
associated appurtenances for Wastewater Services. The scope of work encompasses 
all necessary labor, materials, equipment, tools, and incidentals to effectively execute 
all tasks related to the rehabilitation and repair of sewer lift stations.  
 
 

Recommendation 

 
The Utilities Department recommends that City Officials approve the recommendation 
presented by the Selection/Evaluation Committee and approval to authorize the 
execution of a construction agreement with Trio Development Corporation, which has 
been determined to be responsive and responsible. 
 
The source of funding is CIP account number 420-7345-535-65-12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


